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P&C 

 

Our next P&C meeting will be our AGM taking place in the Library at 7pm. 

All positions will be declared vacant. Those that are financial members of the P&C are entitled to vote 

on the night. A financial member must have paid $1 at the last meeting/ 30 days prior to the AGM for 

new members, or current members need to pay $1 at the AGM. 

 

Positions are: President, Treasurer, Secretary, Uniform Shop Co-ordinator, Canteen Manager, 

Fundraising Co-ordinator. 

 

For more details on these positions please speak to a committee member or look at the P&C 

Federation Website: http://pandc.org.au 

 

Nomination Form: 

 

I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of 

 

 

_________________________________________________________ for 2015. 

 

 

I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of 

 

 

_________________________________________________________ for 2015. 

 

 

I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of 

 

 

_________________________________________________________ for 2015. 

 

 

I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of 

 

 

_________________________________________________________ for 2015. 

 

 

 

I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of 

 

 

_________________________________________________________ for 2015. 

 

 

I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of 

 

 

_________________________________________________________ for 2015.  
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Level  Gold  Silver  Green  Orange  Red  

Requirement  10 +Yellow  cards  5  - 10 Yellow  cards  All  students  start here.  Inappropriate  Behaviour  Unacceptable  Behaviour    

D escriptor  Consistent  Exceptional  Behaviour  Consistent  Good  Behaviour  Co - operative  learning and  play  Disrespectful,  disruptive  behaviour   in class  or playground  Aggressive, highly  disruptive or  distressing  behaviour  

O utcome  Foyer  Recognition     Gold Badge to  wear as it is  earned     12 Yellow  Cards  Certificate of  Excellence   -   Presentation  Day  Newsletter   R ecognition     Silver Badge  to wear as it  is earned     Pool Party at  end of year     10 yellow  cards    Principals  Award  – Presentation  Day    Class rewards     Green Cards   10 green cards =  1 yellow card     Full  participation  in  learning  and social  activities     Merit awards  Warning by  Principal     Time out  – class or  playground     Misdemeanours  recorded     P hone call to  parents  Monitoring Card  –   class/playground  or both     Notification of  Unacceptable  Behaviour to  parents     Withdrawal from  s chool  outings     Detention     Counsellor  involvement     Suspension  

Progression   between levels  Remain at  Gold level with  consistent  exceptional  behaviour  Earn 100  green cards  to achieve  Gold level  Earn 50 green  cards to move  to Silver Level  After 5 school  days  of good  behaviour  students will  return to green  level  After 5 school days  of good behaviour  students will return  to orange level  

Green Card   achievement  Green cards are awarded daily to students who demonstrate  positive learning habits or  good behaviour in   the class and playground.   When 10 green cards are collected the student will be awarded a yellow card at the next  whole school assembly.   Rewards for Yellow card holders include mid - term raffle draws and end of term rewards  such as computer privileges, morning tea &  lunchtime  movies.   

Misdemeanours   Students who have reached Silver or Gold levels and display inappropriate behaviour, may  hav e their badge removed and Gold level recipients may be excluded from this level at the  discretion of the Principal.  

 



UPS Swimming Carnival
This Friday everyone is invited to our swimming carnival at The Rock Memorial Pool commencing at 10am. Parents are responsible to transport their own children or arrange transport with another family. If any parent is having difficulty with the transport, please let me know so we can assist. Please note that all children are expected to attend this whole school event even if parents are not available to attend ($1.50 entry for parents and Children), staff will provide full supervision. Mrs Forrell will supervise the K/1 students for lots of fun in the junior pool, whilst Miss Fuller and Mr Robinson will arrange the races for Years 2 to 6. Children may bring their recess and lunch or purchase from the pool kiosk, which will be selling hot chips, scallops and the usual drinks, lollies, Slushies etc. As a special treat they will also operate a BBQ where you will be able to purchase a sausage sandwich for $2.

Many thanks to Mrs Hill for record keeping on the day once again.  
Small Schools Swimming Carnival
The Wagga Small Schools Swimming Carnival will be held next Monday 16th Feb at the Oasis Pool in Wagga. This carnival will be for the 2/3 & 4/5/6 students only. Parents will need to transport or car pool for this carnival as well. The first race commences at 10am so please be there before this time. Any Yr 2-6 students who do not want to participate in this carnival, will need to remain at school with Mrs Forrell and Mrs Hill.
Miss Post (Collingullie PS) has instigated a PJ race, just for fun, where children swim to collect their PJs, put them on and then swim back. Anyone who wishes to try this are invited to bring their pyjamas.

Sheffield Shield Match

Our Yr 2-6 students will have the opportunity to watch a Sheffield Shield match in Wagga in Week 4. Students interested in watching the match will receive a permission note next week and the cost will simply cover the bus fare.
Nut Allergy
Could I please bring to everyone’s attention that we do have a child at school with a nut allergy which may cause an anaphylactic reaction. Whilst we are not officially a nut-free school at this stage, (which would preclude most biscuits, muesli bars etc) could you please remind your child (as our staff do) not to share their food with friends. If you decide to bring in a birthday cake (or such), could you please ensure it does not include nuts or peanut butter.
Welcome BBQ

We would like to welcome all new and existing families to an informal BBQ (christening the new BBQ which Yr 6 donated to the school!!) on Friday 20th Feb at 6pm. The P&C will supply sausage sandwiches, please bring anything else you require. Please understand that alcohol is not permitted at school functions with children present. We will put on a movie for the children in the classroom whilst parents have a chance to catch up. 
Ability Links
Ability Links supports people with a disability to be active community members by helping identify their dreams and goals. Ability Link coordinators then help them achieve those goals. Catherine ?? (past UPS student) is our local Ability Link Coordinator. For more information please contact the school.
Behaviour Code
Last year all families received a copy of our new Student Welfare Policy. We have now simply changed the name to Student Wellbeing Policy, to align with our new school plan. Copies will be distributed to all new school families this week. In addition to this policy we are using a new coloured level system within the classrooms. Everyone starts on Green Level and with rewards and consequences can move through Silver and Gold levels or Orange and Red levels depending on the behaviour exhibited. I have included an explanation sheet of these levels and invite all parents to an open forum to discuss the new level system in week 5. 
Student Banking

Information on school banking has been sent home with each child. If you would like to bank at school it will begin next Tuesday 17th February. There are some fantastic prizes on offer which are on display in the office. Please hand your books in no later than first thing Tuesday morning.

Book Club

Order forms have been sent home and are due back no later than Wednesday 18th February.
Close Shave for Cancer
Tanis Menzies-Bartlett who is in Year 6 has decided to take the brave move and participate in a Close Shave for Cancer. Donations for the Leukemia Foundation can be left at the office or made online.
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School and House Captains

School Captains:        Hannah Billett  
                                   Caitlin Rodham

Vice Captain:              Tanis Menzies-Bartlett


              Olivia Graham
Kookaburra Captain:  Olivia Graham

Rosella Captains:       Ashleigh Finch



              Holly Hennessy
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SRC Reps
Congratulations to the following students on their election to the Student Representative Council.

Year 1: Chance Biggs and Isabel Jones

Year 2: Caleb Brown and Lily Heffernan

Year 3: Ryan Kemp and Tyler Forrell

Year 4: Grace Heffernan and Chelsea Brown

Year 5: Lucy Lewington and Karlie Boyton

Year 6: Hannah Billett, Caitlin Rodham, 

             Tanis Menzies-Bartlett, 

             Olivia Graham, Holly Hennessy and 

             Ashleigh Finch.
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How do you choose what’s
healthy from the canteen?

Select GREEN menu items that include foods like

« Fruit, legumes and vegetables

» Lean meat, fish
and lean poultry

)

 Breads and E

wholegrain cereals ;

« Low fat milks, H

yoghurts and §

cheeses B
* Water

AMBER items like savoury pastry foods, cakes, muffins
should be limited and RED items such as high fat and salt
pastry foods or high fat and sugar cakes, muffins or lollies
should not be sold at the canteen regularly and should be
limited to twice per term throughout the school.

For more information visit
mlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/keepinghealthy

Live Life Well i | Heatth ’mﬁch
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Greetings from Bluearth 


Your child/children may have mentioned Bluearth or you may have seen the Bluearth Coach out in the playground over the past few weeks and wondered what it was all about.


 Bluearth is a movement and activity based program that uses the joy of movement to help children better understand themselves, peers, teachers and the important relationships that exist between them.   In an inclusive and fun environment students experience a range of individual, partner and group activities to improve posture, function, self awareness and mindfulness.  This helps build lifelong habits in physical activity and movement that is so important for children’s development, health and wellbeing. With skilful guidance and reflection, amazing results have been achieved.


Bluearth provides on the job training for teachers so that the program can be sustained long term within the school.  The Bluearth Coach will be working with teachers and their classes on a regular basis – please feel free to speak with them if you would like to know more about the program – or join in.


 You might also like to visit the Bluearth website � HYPERLINK "http://www.bluearth.org/" �www.bluearth.org� and look at our parents section for more information and activities for the whole family.  We also encourage you to read some latest research in how mindfulness improved children’s learning: � HYPERLINK "http://time.com/3682311/mindfulness-math/" �http�� HYPERLINK "http://time.com/3682311/mindfulness-math/" �://time.com/3682311/mindfulness-math�� HYPERLINK "http://time.com/3682311/mindfulness-math/" �/� 











		Uranquinty PS - Student Behaviour Code



		Level

		Gold

		Silver

		Green

		Orange

		Red



		Requirement

		10+Yellow cards

		5 -10 Yellow cards

		All students start here.

		Inappropriate Behaviour

		Unacceptable Behaviour





		Descriptor

		Consistent Exceptional Behaviour

		Consistent Good Behaviour

		Co-operative learning and play

		Disrespectful, disruptive behaviour in class or playground

		Aggressive, highly disruptive or distressing behaviour



		Outcome

		Foyer Recognition



Gold Badge to wear as it is earned



12 Yellow Cards Certificate of Excellence - Presentation Day

		Newsletter Recognition



Silver Badge to wear as it is earned



Pool Party at end of year



10 yellow cards 

Principals Award –Presentation Day



		Class rewards



Green Cards

10 green cards = 1 yellow card



Full participation in learning and social activities



Merit awards

		Warning by Principal



Time out –class or playground



Misdemeanours recorded



Phone call to parents

		Monitoring Card – class/playground or both



Notification of Unacceptable Behaviour to parents



Withdrawal from school outings



Detention



Counsellor involvement



Suspension



		Progression between levels

		Remain at Gold level with consistent exceptional behaviour

		Earn 100 green cards to achieve Gold level

		Earn 50 green cards to move to Silver Level

		After 5 school days of good behaviour students will return to green level

		After 5 school days of good behaviour students will return to orange level



		Green Card

achievement

		Green cards are awarded daily to students who demonstrate positive learning habits or good behaviour in the class and playground.

When 10 green cards are collected the student will be awarded a yellow card at the next whole school assembly.

Rewards for Yellow card holders include mid-term raffle draws and end of term rewards such as computer privileges, morning tea & lunchtime movies. 



		Misdemeanours 

		Students who have reached Silver or Gold levels and display inappropriate behaviour, may have their badge removed and Gold level recipients may be excluded from this level at the discretion of the Principal.








P&C



Our next P&C meeting will be our AGM taking place in the Library at 7pm.

All positions will be declared vacant. Those that are financial members of the P&C are entitled to vote on the night. A financial member must have paid $1 at the last meeting/ 30 days prior to the AGM for new members, or current members need to pay $1 at the AGM.



Positions are: President, Treasurer, Secretary, Uniform Shop Co-ordinator, Canteen Manager, Fundraising Co-ordinator.



For more details on these positions please speak to a committee member or look at the P&C Federation Website: http://pandc.org.au



Nomination Form:



I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of





_________________________________________________________ for 2015.





I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of





_________________________________________________________ for 2015.





I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of





_________________________________________________________ for 2015.





I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of





_________________________________________________________ for 2015.







I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of





_________________________________________________________ for 2015.





I nominate __________________________________________________________ for the position of





_________________________________________________________ for 2015. 
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SUPER FUN, SOCIAL AND ACTIVE
IT'S GRICKET AND

YOUR NEAREST MILO T20 BLAST CENTRE:

WAGGA WAGGA MILO T20 BLAST GIRLS CENTRE

For Girls 8 — 12 years old — Cost $99
WHERE: BOLTON PARK, WAGGA WAGGA
WHEN: MONDAY from 9" February — 30" March
TIME: 5.00pm*=7pm
For further details please email — Juke.olsen@cricketnsw.com.au or call — 0407242403
To Register go to T20BLAST.com.au, enter your Postcode then click on

‘Wagga Wagga T20 BLAST Girls’ *

SIGN UP AT T20BLAST.COM.AU






